
Hollywood Burbank Airport invites Glendale Unified School District high school students to apply to 
participate in the first Hollywood Burbank Airport Academy. Experience all aspects of Airport operations, as 

well as learn about airside and landside career opportunities.

Questions? Email Dr. Narineh Makijan, GUSD CTE Coordinator at nmakijan@gusd.net

Who should apply?

All GUSD students in grades 9-12 are eligible.

What is required?

A complete Hollywood Burbank Airport Academy Application 
submitted by November 9, 2018 which should include:

•	 Approval signature from a school site administrator to 
attend all five sessions

•	 Commitment to attend each session
•	 Parent or guardian signed permission slip
•	 Parent or guardian signed Photo Release form
•	 A student and parent signed Expected Conduct form
•	 A student statement describing your reason for 

wanting to participate in the Hollywood Burbank 
Airport Academy

When and where will Hollywood Burbank Airport 
Academy sessions take place?

The five-session academy will take place once a month from 
January 2019 to May 2019. Each session will last from 9 a.m. 

to 12 p.m. Sessions will be held at Hollywood Burbank Airport. 
Participating students must be able to provide their own 
transportation to and from the Airport.

Where do I find the Hollywood Burbank Airport 
Academy application?

A link to the downloadable application can be found at: 
www.gusd.net/cte

Where do I submit my application?

Completed applications should be submitted to cte@gusd.net
What will it cost?

The Hollywood Burbank Airport Academy is supported by 
Hollywood Burbank Airport and is completely free of charge 
for GUSD students.


